PRIME MINISTER

Higher Organisation of Defence

This is to remind you to give
the Secretary of State for Defence
the opportunity to tell the Cabinet
his plans for higher organisation of
defence. Since this may attract some

parliamentary comment, you may like

to do it at the end of Parliamentary

Affairs.

7 March, 1984




